
From: Lynn Swann
To: Statements
Subject: Do not increase my Progress Energy bill!
Date: Thursday, April 30, 2020 10:37:45 AM

I heard you are submitting request for a residential rate hike of 14.3% and an overall 12.3%
hike.
If approved, residential electric rates will rise by about $17.29 per month for a typical
customer.
 
That is entirely unacceptable! 
-- 
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